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Winter Wrap-Up:
● Basketball

○ Wrapped up the final week of January.  The girls and boys basketball

teams had a successful season in terms of growth and participation.

○ It was great to have competitive basketball again this winter after

having last year as an intramural only program.

○ Coaches:  We had some new coaches (*) this winter for basketball

and want to thank them for their time and efforts during the season.

● 7th Girls - *Patty Hastings / *Heather

Harrell (volunteer)

● 8th Girls - *Larry Donald

● 7th Boys - *Sam Fuller  / *Cam Sennick

(volunteer)

● 8th Boys - Chris Brinkman / *Cam Sennick

● Wrestling

○ Practices started up the first week of

February.  The athletes were fortunate to be

able to practice for a few weeks in the high

school’s wrestling room.

○ Meets began on March 5th and will wrap up

with the Championships the first weekend in

April.

○ Coach Michael Hansen (not to be confused

with Michael Hanson) returns for his 5th season with us!



Spring Outlook:
● Softball / Baseball

○ Pitchers & Catchers will be starting up the last week of March

○ All other athletes will tentatively begin the first week of April

○ Games are scheduled to begin the first week of May (field dependent

of course)

○ Coaches: We have some returning coaches and some new coaches

this spring:

■ 7th Softball: Kellie Sanborn*

■ 8th Softball: Larry Donald

■ 7th Baseball: Thomas Cormier*

■ 8th Baseball: Justin Fitch

● Track & Field

○ 5 Meets are scheduled for this spring’s Track season

○ We are fortunate to host one meet on the beautiful Mt. Blue Campus

with the help of the high school track coaches and athletes to pull it

all off.

○ Coaches: Sarah Doscinski, Kaylynn Walker, TBD


